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As one reads the new British Documents, one is struck by
the emphasis on this necessity of preserving the solidarity
of the Triple Entente. As Sir Eyre Crowe noted in a
"minute" early in the crisis: "It is clear that France and
Russia are decided to accept the challenge thrown out to
them. Whatever we may think of the merits of the Aus-
trian charges against Servia, France and Russia consider
that these are the pretexts, and that the bigger cause of
Triple Alliance versus Triple Entente is definitely en-
gaged. I think it would be impolitic, not to say dangerous,
for England to attempt to controvert this opinion, or to
endeavour to obscure the plain issue, by any representation
at St. Petersburg and Paris. . . . Our interests are tied up
with those of France and Russia in this struggle, which is
not for the possession of Servia, but one between Germany
aiming at a political dictatorship in Europe and the Powers
who desire to retain individual freedom."61 It was stated
more bluntly by Herr Zimmermarin to the British Ambas-
sador in Berlin on August 1, when he saw with excited re-
gret that Germany, France, a&d perhaps England, would be
drawn into a war which none of them wanted: "It all came
from this d	d system of alliances, which was the curse
of modern times."62
In view of the fatal consequences of this system of secret
alliances in 1914, and of the fact that there has recently
appeared much new material throwing light upon it, an
attempt to sketch in outline its development will be made
in the three following chapters. As indicated above, many
of the documents and memoirs dealing with the immediate
causes of the War contain also material on the earlier period.
But the most important single contribution to our fuller
knowledge of the growth of the system of secret alliances
is the great set of new German diplomatic documents cover*
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